Barellan Central School

Email: barellan-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au

www.barellan-c.schools.nsw.gov.au

1** February 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

From time to time the media approach the school requesting co-operation in photographing, filming or interviewing
students. The school also seeks to promote the achievements of students by naming them in material provided to the

media or by arranging for them to be included in photographs for newspapers and the Internet or vision for television
commercials.

If you are willing for your child/children to be photographed, filmed, named or interviewed on topics that do not

involve current issues or do not offer a personal insight, would you kindly sign the consent form below and return it
to the front office.

This consent applies to the School Gazette handed out each fortnight, and online, local newspapers, radio and
television.

You will be contacted specifically if your child/children may be required to offer an opinion on an issue or may be

required to discuss something that could give a personal insight into themselves, your family or friends, or the request
is from media outside the local area.

The school understands that there can be many reasons why families may prefer that their children do not appear on
the media or Internet and respects your wishes. If you sign the consent form, but later wish to withdraw it, please
notify the school so we can adjust our records accordingly.

If you wish to discuss consent for your child/children to appear in the media or Internet, please feel free to contact
me.

Kind regards,

M

Paul Laing

Principal

MEDIA PERMISSION 2024

| do give / do not give (Please circle appropriate) permission for my child/children

to be named, photographed, filmed and interviewed in local newspapers, radio stations and television, in the
school newsletter both printed and online and school magazine

Parent/Guardian signature: Date:




